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From: Brodin.Molly@epamail.epa.gov
Sent: Thursday, August 18, 2011 2:56 PM
To: Bjornsen, Alan
Cc: Hsueh, Kevin; Bohan.Suzanne@epamail.epa.gov
Subject: Re: Ross Uranium In-Situ Recovery Facility

Hello Alan, 
Thank you for the invitation to attend your field tour on Monday. 
Unfortunately, we will not be able to make it up to Oshoto for the tour. 
We look forward to continuing to work with you on the Strata Ross project, including our upcoming meeting 
here at the EPA office on September 27. 
Regards, 
Molly 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Molly Brodin, Environmental Engineer 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
NEPA Compliance and Review Program 
1595 Wynkoop St.  8EPR-N 
Denver, Colorado 80202 
(303) 312-6577 
brodin.molly@epa.gov 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
 
From: "Bjornsen, Alan" <Alan.Bjornsen@nrc.gov> 
To: Suzanne Bohan/R8/USEPA/US@EPA 
Cc: Molly Brodin/R8/USEPA/US@EPA, "Hsueh, Kevin" 
            <Kevin.Hsueh@nrc.gov> 
Date: 07/14/2011 09:53 AM 
Subject: Ross Uranium In-Situ Recovery Facility 
 
 
 
Suzanne, 
 
Strata Energy, Inc. submitted a license application to recover uranium at the Ross site in Oshoto, Crook 
County.  The application was accepted for detailed technical review on June 29, 2011.  The technical review 
consists of two parts, a safety review and an environmental review.  The environmental review will culminate in 
a supplemental environmental impact statement (SEIS), that will tier from the Generic Environmental Impact 
statement (GEIS) for In-Situ Leach Uranium Milling Facilities (NRC, 2009). 
 
On Monday, August 22, 2011, members of the NRC environmental review team will be given a tour of the 
proposed site.  You and your staff are invited to attend this tour, which will begin at 0800 at Strata’s office in 
Oshoto.  The tour should last several hours, depending upon the number of attendees and the questions that 
are asked. 
 
If you have any questions, or require additional information, my contact information is listed below. 
 
Regards, 
Alan B. Bjornsen 
Environmental Project Manager 
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FSME/DWMEP/EPPAD/ERB 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD 20852 
(301) 415-1195 
alan.bjornsen@nrc.gov 
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